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Strengthening each other in faith ).5’, h a

The small group midweek experience was launched by our District Apostle
Kolb as part of Stepping Forward. Members in Christ come together during
the week to keep alive what the Holy Spirit has moved within us during the
Sunday Divine Service. It is an opportunity for each of us to actively participate
in discussing our experiences of faith through the vehicle of timely,
thoughtful, and meaningful spiritual topics presented by ministers from across
the U.S. We each derive and provide strength as engaged participants.
Gathering in a small group offers a safe and supportive setting to share and
grow our faith; a time for us to uplift each other in our struggles and rejoice in
our victories of faith through deeper personal spiritual relationships.

In the months of September and October we will be journeying through the
book Sing! How Worship Transforms Your Life, Family, and Church for our small
group discussions. Our Sing! small group is about worshiping our Heavenly
Father through song. This is your chance to try out a small group with a fun
topic. JOIN IN!

Feeling inspired? Consider joining the team of small group facilitators.
Contact Ortrun Neidig or your rector for more information.

v-] Did you know... there is a small group on Facebook for those who are unable to
physically attend a local group. n @NACUSAlinked

NAC USA Online broadcasts one service per time zone and one Spanish service.
The reasons for viewing broadcasted services on NAC USA Online include:
e Congregations with few or no altar servers e Linked Members and/or shut-ins
If these members cannot experience the true fellowship and community only felt
through actual presence at a divine service, they can at least hear the preached Word.
For all other members or guests, actually being in a divine service is what we offer and
what we encourage.

hﬂF “Can | get access to webcasted services?”

E For further information and explanation, see the Spring 2019 VISION newsletter
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What’s coming up... Q; ’ THRIVE

7/22-26 - Front Range Vacation Bible School week
8/30-9/ 1 - West Coast Youth Weekend in L.A.

9/15 - Front Range Children’s Service, in Colorado Springs THRIVE — Each letter stands for something
9/21 - International Day of Prayer for Peace

a way of life...

Respond to the call to serve...

As disciples, we are discovering, developing,
and engaging the gifts the Lord has given us.

o

r.Vﬁ T

What are your gifts? How are you using
them to serve the Lord by serving your
congregation and neighbor?
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Visit us: www.nac-denver.org Facebook : NAC.DenverFlagship Contact us: contact@nac-denver.org



http://www.nac-denver.org/

